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On March 24th, the Youth Council met to create the bylaws that will govern the Youth 
Council program going forward.   Council President Hill then met with Susan Galeczka 
and me to review the bylaws and make changes.  It was Ms. Hill’s recommendation that 
the bylaws mirror those of the Council Committees. 
 
On April 11th the Youth Council met to review the second draft of the bylaws.  Youth 
Council members expressed their desire to appear before the Administration & 
Information Services (AIS) Committee to discuss their further recommendations for the 
final set of bylaws. 
 
Included in the AIS packet for the May 17th meeting is a copy of the second draft of the 
bylaws with the Youth Council recommended changes highlighted. 
 
If you have any questions prior to the May 17th AIS meeting, please feel free to contact 
me (248-841-2462 or stratem@rochesterhills.org). 
 
Thank you. 
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